
 
WORKING GROUP MEETING #5: THURSDAY, AUGUST 6, 2020, 5:30 - 7:30 PM 

 
The Grand Junction Multi-Use Path is proposed to be a multi-use path running alongside the existing 
tracks in the Grand Junction corridor from the Boston University Bridge to Somerville.  
 
After a few months pause due to COVID 19, the City will reconvene with the Working Group in a virtual 
format. Visit www.cambridgema.gov/grandjunction for updates. All Working Group meetings are open 
to the public. 
 
At this meeting, City and design team staff will provide an update on the project status and share the 
concept design developed based on feedback from previous meetings. The meeting will begin promptly 
at 5:30 PM and end no later than 7:30 PM. 

 
Grand Junction Multi-Use Path Working Group Meeting #5 

Thursday, August 6, 2020 5:30 – 7:30 PM    
To register for this virtual meeting on Zoom platform, visit: 

https://cambridgema.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_UaiLsgHsTPGWk-fK-KUg7A 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information on this project or to be added to the project email list, please visit: 
www.cambridgema.gov/grandjunction. 
 
If you have any questions about this project or the upcoming meeting, contact Bill Deignan at 
wdeignan@cambridgema.gov or 617-349-4632 
 
The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City will provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in 
alternative format and responsible modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities upon request given 48-
hour notice. 
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